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We want to invite you to  

Orange Coin & Stamp Club Inc’s 

50th Anniversary 
 

COIN & STAMP EXPO 2015 
 

Saturday 11th April 2015 
9am to 5pm 

& Sunday 12th April 2015 
9am to 3pm 

 

In the Kenna Hall, 

90 Hill St, Orange 

Just off Byng St, behind St Joseph’s Catholic Church & part of Mary McAuley School 
 

Interstate & NSW dealers offering a range of 
Australian & World stamps, coins & accessories.     

The dealers are all keen to buy. 
 

Stamp & coin displays 

 
 $25 Lucky door prizes every 2 hours  

 

Coin & stamp activities to interest kids and young adults 
 

EXPO 2015 coincides with Orange’s renowned F.O.O.D. Week. 
There are lots to do in Orange for you and your non-collecting 

partner. Plan your visit now! 



 
THE ORANGE COIN & STAMP CLUB CELEBRATES 

ITS JUBILEE IN 2015 
 

The inaugural meeting of the Orange Club was held at Allcorn's Star 

Ballroom (the New Patmos Restaurant) on 29 July 1965. This building 

has long since gone.  23 people attended the first meeting. In the 

“heady” collecting days of the early-1970’s we had 90-odd members. 

We still have 45 members.  
 

The Club was formed as the Orange & District Coin and Stamp Club.  

In 1991 it became incorporated as the Orange Coin and Stamp Club 

Inc. 
 

 

The Club’s Orange Coin & Stamp Expo is its main annual 2-day 

show. In the Club’s 50
th

 year, the 2015 Expo will be a special event. 

We want you to come to Orange and participate in the celebrations. 
 

 
To mark the 50th Anniversary the Club will be producing a limited 
quantity of personalised stamps showing the Club logo. These will 
be available as single stamps or on covers at Expo 2015 on 11th 
April 2015. 
 
Mail orders can be sent to our Treasurer at P.O. Box 9288,Orange. 
 

Cost of personalised stamps $2- 00 each.        Covers  $3-50 each 

 

ORANGE COIN & STAMP CLUB, PO BOX 324, ORANGE NSW 

2800. For all enquiries ring Derek (02)  6361 4872 or Howard Lyons,  

Treasurer/Publicity Officer, on (02) 6362 2368.  


